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Recognition of Secretary

General Mandate

According to the current Internal Rules of Procedure (adopted 2023), Secretary
General is elected by the Executive Committee, and no mandate limit is specified. The amendment (IR-150)
by the Executive Committee to the Internal Rules of Procedure proposes a change: the Secretary General should

be elected by the General Assembly with a two-year mandate that can be renewable once.

With this resolution, the General Assembly recognises proposed Secretary General by the Executive
Committee to be elected by the General Assembly and determines this as the beginning of the two-year
mandate.

To be noted that this resolution can only by valid through approval of all relevant changes regarding the mandate
of the Secretary General in the Internal Rules of Procedure.


https://cdn.discuss.green/GA24/internal-rules-of-procedure-26752/942
https://ga.cdnee.org/GA24/Igor-Skorzybot-18715

